From: Patrick Siglin [mailto:psiglin@blackrangeminerals.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2012 8:28 AM

To: Kaldenbach, Tom

Cc: Cazier, Tim; sscarter@blm.gov; bill.giordano@fremontco.com; vicki.alley@fremontco.com
Subject: Hansen Uranium Project (P-2009-025) Modification

Mr. Kaldenbach,

Please find attached Black Range Mineral’s response to comments and withdrawal of the subject NOI
Modification.

Sincerely,

Patrick Siglin

Geologist

Black Range Minerals

110 N. Rubey Dr. Suite 201 | Golden, CO 80402

Office: (303) 279-4946 | Cell: (720) 258-6329 | Fax: (303) 279-4934
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May 3, 2012

State of Colorado

Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety
Department of Natural Resources

Attn: Mr. Tom Kaldenbach

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, Colorado 80203

Dear Mr. Kaldenbach:

Re: Hansen Uranium Project (P-2009-025)
Modification

On behalf of Black Range Minerals (BLR), | wish to clarify the modification of Prospecting
Permit # P-2009-025 requested in our letter dated April 5, 2012.

The requested modification proposed to increase the permitted borehole diameter from 6
inches up to 24 inches to conduct exploration and collect sample materials. The drilling
method used for the proposed 24-inch borehole is the same as that is currently allowed
under the current BLR permit for prospecting. Comments 2 through 5 in your response letter
dated April 9, 2012 appear to address issues that could be of concern for a mining operation,
versus the exploration and sample collecting focus of our current work and the work
proposed under our request for modification.

BLR has subsequently concluded that at this time we will be able to continue conducting
needed exploration activities under our current permit and bonding conditions. We therefore
wish to withdraw our request for modification.

Yours sincerely,

4=

Patrick Siglin
Geologist

cc: Tim Cazier (Colorado DRMS) by email

cc: Stephanie Carter (BLM — Royal Gorge) by email
cc: Bill Giordano (Fremont County) by email

cc: Vicki Alley (Fremont County) by email

110 N. Rubey Drive Suite 201, Golden Colorado, 80403
Golden Colorado, 80402
Ph: (303) 279 4946 Fax: (303) 279 4934
www.blackrangeminerals.com
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